
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) 
 
 
The Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County will hold a public hearing 
on Wednesday, February 1, 2023 at 1:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be 
heard, to consider a request by the City of Gilroy for the expansion of its Urban Service Area 
(USA) to include two areas: Area A, approximately 50.3 acres, is located west of Wren 
Avenue and south of Vickery Avenue and includes 13 parcels (APNs 790- 09- 006, 008, 009, 
010, 011; 790- 17- 001, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 009 and 010); and Area B, approximately 
5.36 acres, is located northeast of Vickery Lane and Kern Avenue and includes two parcels 
(APNs 790-06-017 and 018) 
 
The Staff report and related materials will be available on the LAFCO website at 
WWW.SantaClaraLAFCO.org by January 27, 2023. All interested persons may attend the 
meeting as provided for on the agenda or may submit written comments which should be 
filed one day prior to the hearing by email to LAFCO@ceo.sccgov.org. 
 
Pursuant to GC §54953(e), this meeting will be held virtually by teleconference. No physical 
location will be available for this meeting. More information regarding public access to the 
meeting will be available with the publication of the meeting agenda.  
 
 
 
January 9, 2023 


